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Studsvik AB’s fourth quarter report for 2013 brought 
forward  

The previously announced date of Studsvik AB’s report on the fourth quarter of 
2013 has been changed. The new publication date of the report is February 12, 
2014. Details of a telephone conference to be held in connection with the report 
will be given in a separate press release.  
 
 
Stockholm, February 12, 2014 

STUDSVIK AB 
 
 
 
Facts about Studsvik 
Studsvik offers a range of advanced technical services to the international nuclear power industry 
in such areas as waste treatment, consultancy services, and operating efficiency. The company 
has over 65 years experience of nuclear technology and radiological services. Studsvik has 1,000 
employees in 7 countries and the company’s shares are listed on the NASDAQ OMX Stockholm. 

 
Studsvik is publishing this information pursuant to the Securities Market Act and/or the Financial 
Instruments Trading Act. The Information was released for public disclosure on February 12, 2014 
at 7.00 AM CET. 
 
www.studsvik.com 

 


